
 Fundraising Committee 

 Williamston Primary School 

 29th January 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Fundraising Committee Financial Update January – December 2019 

I hope this finds you well and that you had an enjoyable break over the festive period. It all seems so long ago now. 

I wanted to provide a brief update as to the funds raised and monies donated to the school over the year 2019. Below is a table 

which shows the money we managed to raise through various events, the cost of those events as well as the money we 

managed to donate to the school.  

Event Income Event Expense

Easy Fundraising 326.00£        Bingo Night 74.49£        

Bingo Night 532.00£        Cocktail Night 1,119.50£  

Cocktail Night 2,142.00£    Family Fun Day 1,253.66£  

Family Fun Day 2,646.00£    Halloween Event 130.00£     

Halloween Event 642.00£        Christmas Movie Night 5.00£          

Christmas Movie Night 1,106.00£    Spring Raffle Tickets 85.01£        

Deposit for Cocktail Night 2020 50.00£        

Raffle Prizes 50.00£        

Edge System Raffle Tickets 90.00£        

Total Event Income 7,394.00£    Total Event Expense 2,857.66£  

Total Money Raised 4,536.34£    

Monies Donated to the School

P7 Year Books 208.00£        

Reading System 5,754.74£    

Laptops 6,000.00£    

School App for Parents 480.00£        

Total Money Donated to School 12,442.74£  

Money Used from Existing Funds 7,906.40£    

Funds in Bank 30/01/2020 4,019.17£    

 

As you will see we have managed to make substantial donations to the school through monies raised through events in 2019 as 

well as utilising funds from previous years fundraising. Thank you to everyone who came along to the events, bought raffle 

tickets, donated prizes and home baking and to those who donated their time to make the events happen. Thank you all. 

As school budgets continue to be squeezed it’s important that we do what we can to raise monies to pay for those things that 

assist with the children’s enjoyment of their school day. These are not always new laptops, smartphone apps and reading 

systems, they are often smaller items that can make a big difference so any and all money raised is greatly received and goes to 

fulfil requests made to us by the various teachers across the school. 

The fundraising committee will be hosting more events in the coming year. I hope as many of you as possible will be able to 

participate. As always, any and all assistance is greatly appreciated.  

 

Thank you again for all efforts. 

 

Andy Walker 

WPS Fundraising Committee  


